



10th Heart Screening Event – October 2022

We welcomed back **Cardiac Risk in the Young** to South Hunsley School on 22^{nd} & 23^{rd} October 2022 for our 10^{th} two-day heart screening event in memory of Jamie. South Hunsley School again offered us free use of "The Space" for the full two days.



195 young people had their hearts screened with 2 being given an additional echocardiogram on the day and a total of 11 were referred for further consultation.

Nationwide CRY statistics from 20 years of screening show that 1:100 people screened will be found to have an irregularity with their heart and 1:300 will have a potentially life-changing condition.

The next event will be at South Hunsley School during the Easter Holidays of **April 2023** and booking will hopefully be released during early March 2023 at www.testmyheart.org

#JamieRemembered V